
From: "Heather Mimes" 
Sent: 8/10/2021 12:14 AM 
To: "Council Northern beaches Mailbox" 
<Council.Northernbeaches@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: DA2021/0545 Objection 

DA2021/0545 Objection 

Gaven & Heather Milnes 
1/8 Lady Penrhyn Drive 
Beacon Hill. NSW. 2100 

Attention: Rory Amon 

In accordance with the section 79C of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 
1979, the application should be refused in that: 

a. It is not in the public interest as it will have an adverse impact on adjoining 
amenity and is not in keeping with surrounding amenity. 

b. It is not in the public interest as it will have an adverse impact on the 
environment, particularly on fauna and flora. 

c. It is not in the public interest as it will have an adverse impact, by way of increased traffic 
generation, on already over stressed roads. 

Kind Regards 

Gaven & Heather Milnes 
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